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20th March 2024 
  
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Re: Summer Term Workshops 

We hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of Perry Hall Primary School, we want to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude for your active participation and engagement during the autumn and spring 

workshops. 

The feedback we received following the workshops was overwhelmingly positive and it is truly 

heartening to know that our efforts to involve parents and carers in their children's education has 

been so positive. Your presence and involvement has been appreciated by pupils and staff alike.  

As we transition into the summer term, we wanted to inform you that parent/carer engagement 

opportunities within the school will be slightly different. We have exciting plans in store to offer you 

a firsthand experience of learning in action. 

Throughout the summer term, we will be hosting a variety of events and sessions aimed at 

showcasing different aspects of our curriculum and extracurricular activities. These include: 

• Getting a glimpse into our language programme and learning some Spanish in our interactive 

taster sessions. 

• Discovering the creativity and talent of our pupils as we showcase their artistic endeavours 

through exhibitions and performances. 

• Joining us for exciting sporting events such as Sports Day.  

 

Further information regarding each event will be provided closer to the time. Please note, timings of 

the events are in-line with each year group’s timetable to avoid disruption to pupil learning. 

We believe that these opportunities will provide valuable insight into your child's educational 

journey. We look forward to welcoming you to our upcoming events and witnessing the collective 

growth and achievements of our school community.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Robinson and Mrs Dodd 
Assistant Headteachers 
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